
 
 
 

141st Avenue Reservoir, Treatment Plant and Cascade Well 8 
The 141st Avenue Reservoir site 
has been a vital component of 
the Rockwood Water People’s 
Utility District (RWPUD) for 
decades. Improvements are 
needed to the aging 
infrastructure and to add 
facilities to support RWPUD’s 
new groundwater supply 
system.  
 
This project is one of several 
capital improvement projects 
through the Cascade 
Groundwater Alliance (CGA), a partnership between RWPUD and the city of Gresham, to provide a 
resilient and high-quality water supply for the area.  

Project Highlights: 
• New modern reservoir to replace  

60-year-old reservoir 
• Pump/motor for recently developed 

onsite well 
• Upgrades to existing pump station and 

electrical  
• Seismic upgrades 
• New state-of-the-art water treatment 

plant and backwash tank 
• Emergency backup generator  
• Associated improvements to service 

driveway/parking, a stormwater 
management facility, landscaping, and 
screening 

 
60-year-old reservoir demolished to build modern one. 



 
CGA: 11.15.24 

Project Status (Project 3) 
Demolish existing and construct a new 
reservoir  Construction: Fall 2024 – Summer 2025* 

Pump station upgrade Construction: Summer 2025 – Winter 2026* 

Treatment Plant  Construction: Summer 2025 – Spring 2026 * 

*Dates are estimates only and subject to change 

Cascade Groundwater Alliance Project Map  
Design and construction of the new groundwater system is underway across the service areas of 
Gresham and RWPUD in East Multnomah County. Cascade Well 8, Reservoir and Treatment Facility 
are shown on the map below and are included in project 3.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About the Cascade Groundwater Alliance   
The Cascade Groundwater Alliance is a partnership between the City of Gresham and Rockwood Water 
People’s Utility District to build and operate an independent, safe, and reliable water system.  
For more information: 
City of Gresham 
Phone: 503-618-2525 
Email: WaterResources@GreshamOregon.gov 
Web: greshamoregon.gov/Cascade-Groundwater-Alliance 

Rockwood Water People’s Utility District 
Phone: 503-665-4179 
Email: Customerservice@rwpud.org 
Web: rwpud.org/cascade-groundwater-alliance/ 

 


	141st Avenue Reservoir, Treatment Plant and Cascade Well 8
	Project Highlights:
	Project Status (Project 3)
	Cascade Groundwater Alliance Project Map


